
 
 
       October 22, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Alan Miller 
Department of Community Affairs 
Office of Smart Growth 
P.O. Box 204 
101 South Broad Street 
Trenton, NJ  08625-0204 
 
Dear Mr. Miller, 
 
 In order to clarify the appointments to the Wrightstown Borough Plan Endorsement 
Citizens’ Advisory Committee and the capacity in which they serve, I submit the following 
information: 
 
 Thomas E. Harper Mayor 
 Dianne Wine  Class IV Member of Joint Land Use Board 
 Brian J. Sperling Member of Public 
 Larry Kranick  Member of Public w/o other Borough Connection 
 Laurance Lownds Wrightstown Municipal Utilities Authority 
 Vlad Grushin  Member of Public w/o other Borough Connection 
 
 If you need any further information from me, please call 609 723-4450 Ext. 10. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

        
       Ellen A. Thorne, RMC  
 
cc:  Richard Ragan, Ragan Design Group 
 Mara Wuebker, Ragan Design Group 
 Mayor Harper/Borough Council 
 


